LIFESPAN REPRESNTATIVE MEMO, MAY, 2019
Hi Folk,

Well, we have had summer; spring, winter and fall all in the last week.  I try to be patient but I am really finished with cold, wet weather.

This memo and the attached bulletin notes are going to be shortened for a couple of days.  Many of you are planning ahead for Easter breaks and need your information early. The problem is the office is absolutely swamped with dinner reservations!  If you were planning to come, call the office as soon as possible to be sure to reserve a seat!!

So, I am sending a reminder about Carnations and Candy Bars and just a couple of Bulletin notes and as soon as I have my head above water, I will send the rest;

Love Life!

Diane
